## Westmoreland Conservation Commission Meeting December 2, 2021 (unapproved minutes)

Present: Marshall Patmos (Chair), April Ferguson, Jeanette Hubert, Dick Schmidt

The meeting was called to order at 8:40 AM.

April made a motion to approve our November meeting minutes, seconded by Jeanette, and approved by all attendees.

Marshall has submitted our budget to the Town. The total is \$450, of which \$250 is needed for dues of New Hampshire Association of Conservation Commissions.

Regarding the rail trail, Marshall distributed a proposed and improved letter (with map) to abutters. After review and discussion, all members present approved mailing it. Then members performed the task of addressing/stamping envelopes and inserted a copy of the letter. There were 53 letters, which Marshall would mail following the meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM.

The next WCC meeting will be held at 8:30 AM on Thursday, January 6, 2022, at Town Hall.

Submitted by Richard Schmidt